Ben Lewis

 From:
 James.Cooke@gov.wales

 Sent:
 29 October 2018 14:58

To: Rebecca Chiazzese; LQAS@gov.wales

Cc: Arwel.Williams@gov.wales
Subject: RE: ALC survey guidance

Dear Rebecca

Thank you for consulting the Department under the arrangements below.

Agricultural Land Classification:

It is the Departments belief that the search area is likely to be no better than ALC Grade 3b; possibly a mosaic of 3b and 4.

Advice:

The Department does not recommend commissioning an ALC survey. The Predictive ALC Map should be taken as best available evidence.

Kind regards

James

Department for Environment & Rural Affairs Welsh Government Agricultural Land Use